
 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message Friday, 11th April 2025 

 
Dear Families, 
 
In Loving Memory of Sam Scully 
 
The Angle Vale Primary School community is deeply saddened by the passing of  
Sam Scully, a cherished student in Year 4. 

Sam brought warmth, laughter, and kindness to our school, and his presence will be 
greatly missed by our students and staff. Sam will be remembered for his bright 
smile, gentle nature, and the joy he brought to those around him. 

At the appropriate Ɵme, conversaƟons will take place with Sam’s family to honour 
and celebrate his life. 

Our thoughts and hearƞelt condolences are with his family during this difficult Ɵme.  
 
Staying Safe Online: Tips for Students and Parents 

In today's digital age, online safety is more important than ever. At Angle Vale Primary School, we are commiƩed to  
educaƟng our students about the importance of staying safe online.  

As we approach the school holidays, here are some essenƟal Ɵps for both students and parents to ensure a safe and  
posiƟve online experience: 

Protect Personal InformaƟon: Remind students not to share personal informaƟon such as their full name, address, or 
phone number online. Encourage them to use privacy seƫngs on social media plaƞorms. 

Think Before You Click: Teach students to be cauƟous about clicking on links or downloading aƩachments from unknown 
sources, as they may contain viruses or malware. 

Be Kind Online: Encourage students to treat others with respect and kindness online, just as they would in person.  
Discuss the impact of cyberbullying and the importance of reporƟng any inappropriate behaviour. 

Set Time Limits: Help students balance their screen Ɵme with other acƟviƟes. Establishing Ɵme limits for online acƟviƟes 
can promote a healthy lifestyle. 

Stay Informed: Parents should stay informed about the latest apps and websites their children are using. Open  
communicaƟon between parents and children is key to understanding and navigaƟng the digital world safely. 

By working together, we can create a safe and supporƟve online environment for our students.  

Cyber Safety for Kids - ChildSafe Australia - www.childsafe.org.au/help-for-families/e-safety-online/  

Online safety - eSafety Commissioner - www.esafety.gov.au   



 

Principal’s Message Cont. 
 

Success at Playford District AthleƟcs Day! 

I was rapt to have Mr Menadue contact me at the conclusion of Playford District AthleƟcs Carnival and inform me that  
Angle Vale Primary School won their division! CongratulaƟons to all students on their success and a massive thank you to 
Mr Michael Menadue for his work before and on the day. 
 
Parent Teacher interviews 

We recently conducted our Parent Teacher Interviews, giving parents the chance to discuss their child's progress with 
classroom teachers. This was a valuable opportunity for teachers to share insights into students' academic, social, and 
wellbeing development. It was wonderful to see so many parents parƟcipaƟng throughout the week. These interviews are 
a key part of our reporƟng process, allowing us to collaborate on supporƟng your child in achieving their learning goals. 
 
Staffing update 

Punu McGovern has been appointed as Senior Leader-Inclusion from the start of Term 2. Punu brings a wealth of 
knowledge and experience to the posiƟon and is excited to be joining us. Guy Fincher, groundsman, will be moving to 
Victoria. We thank Guy for the magnificent job he has done keeping our grounds looking great. The process to fill the 
grounds posiƟon has commenced. 
 
Making a difference 

It's always rewarding to look back on a busy term and appreciate the learning experiences and events that have taken 
place.  Some of these highlights include District AthleƟcs Day, Year 6 AquaƟcs, Harmony Week and InducƟon of our School 
Captains and Vice Captains. A big thank you to everyone who contributed and supported these acƟviƟes, without their 
Ɵme and effort, they simply don’t happen. Their involvement makes a significant difference in creaƟng a vibrant and 
engaging school community. I know I have many highlights from throughout the term, what were your highlights? I’d love 
to hear from you! 

I wish all families a safe and enjoyable April holiday break. See you all again on Monday, 28 April for the commencement 
of Term 2 

 

Kind regards, 

David 

 

 
End of Term  
Friday 11th April 
Early Dismissal 2:15pm 
 
Term 2 Begins 
Monday 28th April 
 
Dental for Schools 
Monday 5th May - Friday 9th May 

 
Swimming  
Monday 28th April- Friday 2nd 
May 
 
Pupil Free Day  
Friday 6th June 
 
Kings Birthday 
Monday 9th June 

 
NAIDOC Week  
Friday 6th June - Friday 13th June 
 
Book Fair 
Monday 16th June- Friday 20th  
June 
 
School Photos 
Tuesday 24th June 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 



 

A Message from our Well Being Leader 

Hello Families 

Over the past few weeks, our school has had the  
opportunity to borrow a speaker, which has brought a 
new level of energy to our outdoor spaces. The addiƟon of 
music has quickly become a highlight of recess and 
lunchƟme, with students acƟvely engaging in dancing and 
skipping. It creates a space where students feel both safe 
and welcomed. Seeing the posiƟve impact, our Student 
Governing Council voted to raise money to purchase a 
speaker of our own.  
To support this iniƟaƟve, the SGC has planned a Casual 
Clothes Day in exchange for a donaƟon. All funds raised 
will go toward buying a new speaker, to maintain these 
enjoyable and acƟve breaks for everyone. 
Hope you all have a lovely and safe Easter and enjoy the 
break. 

Kind regards 
Natalie Such 
(Wellbeing Leader) 



 

 


